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SUBMITTED BY:  WAYNE HALL 

 

Wayne Hall will be doing a verbal report for the Month of November 2017 report.   

 

We would like to purchase a new activity bus.  The demo bus arrived and we got to see 

how nice it was inside the amount that is being asked for the bus is $167,500.00.  We are still 

negotiating a trade in price.   

 

We are switching to high band radios.  They are a better radio to use.  The quality is a lot 

better than what we are using now. 

  

The mechanics in the shop have been servicing all the district vehicles and buses making 

sure they are ready to be checked by other staff members. 

 

 We had a First aid/CPR class for some of the drivers’ that was coming up on 

renewals.  They all did a good job.  

  

In the discipline department we had 74 write ups (bus referrals) and10 removals for the 

month of October and so far for this month of November we had 45 referrals and 8 removals.  

  

We had our Thanksgiving dinner here at Transportation on Tuesday November 21, 2017 

at 10am.  All the drivers through in and brought all the side dishes and desserts.  Wayne bought 

the Ham and we all had a good dinner.  Happy Thanksgiving to Everyone!  

  

We had a total of 23 bus activity trips and this concludes our report for the month of 

November 2017.  

 

 


